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	Name of Constituency
	

	Name of CPF Group
	

	Name of CPF Coordinator
	

	Email address for response
	

	Number of attendees
	<25
	25-39
	40-64
	>65

	Holding elected office:
	
	
	
	

	Party members:
	
	
	
	

	Non-members:
	
	
	
	

	Date of meeting
	

	If you have a Conservative MP, please tick this box to confirm that you have sent a copy of this response to your MP:  
	

	Please indicate whether you used the accompanying powerpoint presentation and, if so, how useful you found it or in what ways you might suggest it could have been improved:

	We used it  ☐
	Feedback:

	We did not use it  ☐  
	


	1.
To what extent do you view the digital age as a force for good?



	2.
Finding the balance between encouraging tech innovation and mitigating tech’s harms is crucial to the tech revolution. What are the most important areas you think Government should be focusing on in order to achieve this?



	3.
How active should the Government be in tackling online harms? To what extent do you view legislation necessary in tackling this?



	4.
To what extent has your broadband improved recently?



	5.
British tech start-ups are vital to the UK tech industry. What more can we do to support our entrepreneurs of the future?



	6.
Social media has experienced serious challenges recently. How active should Government be in addressing the challenges posed by social media?



	7.
How concerned are you that the automation of jobs will put many people out of work? Do you think the creation of new jobs from the tech revolution will be sufficient?



	8.
Is there any other question you think should have been asked or observation you would like to make?




	FEEDBACK ON PAPER

	What did you find useful?



	What did you not find helpful?



	Do you have any suggestions for how we might improve future briefings?




Thank You.  Please return to: CPF.Papers@conservatives.com
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